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As we head into the Christmas break there is much to 
reflect on from a busy term.  Memorable experiences continue 
to take place in the form of trips such as Basketball matches, 
theatre visits and visits to the Food Bank and Soup Kitchen.  
Our Charity Superstars have been working hard to raise money 
for the two charities of the year, combining to raise over £1000 
between them this term.  In school we have been celebrating 
World Inclusivity week with workshops on Diwali, Hinduism and 
Bollywood Dance and Anti-bullying week with talks from our 

PCSO, Safeline and No Racism Here.  The half term has been 
rounded off with the wonderful Christmas Concert, celebrating students’ musical 
talents in a wonderful performance. 

Students have been working hard on their learning and Years 8 and 11 have 
completed internal exams this half term, where their attitude was excellent.  This will 
provide them with areas of strength and those for development in each subject, 
taking their learning forward for the Spring Term. 

The new school build continues to be on track for move in at Easter so we have our 
final events in the original school hall next term.  We will be starting some fund 
raising to support the move over the next term so please look out for updates on this 
and how it will support current and future students.  We look forward to being able to 
invite you to see the new school in 2024. 

Wishing you a merry Christmas and a happy new year. 

Miss Mason, Headteacher

Thank you to Southam College’s Global Virtues and Cultural Ambassadors for creating our Christmas display!

Another busy half term



On Friday 20th October we welcomed 
Sophie and Tabitha from Warwick 
University Medical school into 
Southam College, to explore a 
possible future intervention for 
students with eating and body image 
concerns. There are currently barriers to 
treatments for eating disorders, so 
universities are exploring prevention 
education before this becomes too 
advanced for young people. 
Students from years 7, 9, 12 and 13 
volunteered their time to take part in a 
student focus group.  They discussed the 
advantages and disadvantages of an 
intervention being delivered in school 
compared to a clinical setting.  We then 
welcomed a group of parents to discuss 
the intervention, sensitivities around data 
and how recruitment could take place. 

Thank you to each of the parents who 
took the time to join us and contribute. 
We also held a school staff focus group 
of Teachers, SLT, Teaching Assistants 
and Heads of Year to discuss the 
practicalities of implementing the 
intervention in school.  Thank you to all 
staff who gave up their lunchtime, and 
especially to Ms Smith who supported 
with organising the research.  
A special thank you to Warwick 
University for reaching out to us. We are 
passionate about enhancing our current 
Mental Health and Wellbeing provision 
for our students, and hope this research 
will lead us to being able to participate in 
an effectiveness study from 2024.  
Mrs Campbell-Birch and Mrs Browne  
Senior Mental Health Leads in school 

Research with Warwick University 

Southam College Christmas Trees 
Kindly donated  

by Mr Gary Collins of Deppers Bridge 
Christmas Trees 07768 594 363
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Southam College held their annual World 
Inclusivity Week from 27th October – 10th 
November 2023. It was a fantastic week which 
included a range of activities highlighting our 
inclusive community. We have fantastic highlights 
and memories from the week which began with Year 
8 students taking part in our Diwali celebrations with 
a Diwali workshop, exploring the Sikh faith and 
culture. We also held a cultural dance workshop for 
Year 9 students where they were able to learn a 
routine and perform this. Year 7 students also took 
part in our Hinduism Education workshop, exploring 
the Hindu faith and culture, including dress, beliefs, 
and cultural practices. Thank you to all students who 
took part in the local multi faith poetry event held in 
Coventry. Thank you to all students, staff and 
parents/carers who supported our Macmillan Coffee 
morning. Students and staff came together to raise as 
much money as possible to help support people and 
families affected by cancer. Southam College raised 
£200. Your donation will make a huge difference to 
people’s lives. Thank you to all students who sent in 
a photograph for our kindness competition as part of 
our celebrations for World Kindness day 2023. All 
photographs were used to create a whole school 
world inclusivity display!  
As a school community, we also collected an 
enormous amount of warm clothes for local people. 
The Helping Hands community project have collected 
these and they are going towards supporting local 
people this winter. 
Thank you to staff and students for making it such a 
memorable week, your support on this is greatly 
appreciated! 
Mrs Thomas, Head of Philosophy and Ethics



Well done George
George Iacovides left Southam College in 2018. He passed out as a 
Guardsman in the Coldstream Guards, in March of this year, following 
training at Catterick. He has since participated in the King’s Coronation 
as a flag bearer; been part of the King’s first Trooping the Colour, been 
to Malaysia for jungle warfare training, and was at Number 10 Downing 
Street for the Poppy Appeal, where he met Rishi Sunak and his wife. 
He has also been on guard at Buckingham Palace, St James’ Palace 
and Windsor Castle.
Well done George! Everyone at Southam College is super proud of 
your achievements.

Thank you  
Mrs Turner visited the College on 
behalf of Brindley Twist Tafft and 
James Solicitors to donate a 
bereavement pack for the college. 
These packs are provided by 
Guy's Gift, their chosen charity.  
We feel incredibly privileged and 
thankful for the generous donation 
and hope that students and staff 
benefit from the resources that it 
offers.



Stowe Valley Recruitment Event

We welcomed lots of people to the Stowe Valley Recruitment 
Event at Southam College.  

Thank you to everyone who attended.  We were delighted to 
share with you our passion for providing an excellent 
educational experience for the children, families and 
communities we serve across our schools.  We hope that 

those who share our passion and commitment to achieving 
this goal will consider joining us.   

For further information about current and upcoming opportunities across our Trust, 
please visit www.stowevalleymat.com

Triathlon  
Keva W in Year 7 has raised an 
amazing £150 for the school 
char i t ies LEN'S L IGHT and 
Teenage Cancer Trust by doing a 
sponsored Triathalon.   

Well done Keva for this amazing 
achievement!

Charity Superstars

http://www.stowevalleymat.com
http://www.stowevalleymat.com


Thank you
Well done to Scarlett F in year 9 who 
did a cake sale in November for the 
school charities. 

She raised a whopping £142.50! 
Huge congratulations - all this money 
will go to LEN'S LIGHT and Teenage 
Cancer Trust

Charity Bake Sale  
Well done to Sidh, Year 7 who has 
baked and sold over 100 cupcakes 
to support the school’s two chosen 
charities (Teenage cancer trust 
and Len's Light) and has raised 
£110 during the school holiday. 
We are proud of Sidh’s efforts and 
c o m m i t m e n t i n s u p p o r t i n g 
Southam College!

APPEG Visit
Mr Hughes and three 6th form students were invited to the All-Party Parliamentary 
Engineering Group lunch at the House of Lords.  The students were able to mix with 
Lords, MPs and Professionals in the Engineering sector to discuss “Engineering for 
Clean Water".  The students had a great day and were talking enthusiastically about 
the issues with regards to engineering for clean water and the event has certainly 
raised their aspirations about a future career in the Engineering sector.
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Christmas Tree Festival 

Southam College would like to say 
a big thank you to their Global 
Virtues and Cultural ambassadors 
for supporting our participation in 
the St James’s Church Christmas 
Tree festival this weekend. 

Students have created their own 
decorations, reflecting this year’s 
theme of ‘comfort and joy.’ 

Money raised from our participation 
will go towards supporting the two-
house charities: Teenage Cancer 
Trust and Len’s Light!

Thank you to all students who 
entered our International Peace 
poster competition in partnership with 
Southam Lions. 
We were really impressed by your 
efforts this year on the interpretation 
of this years themes: Dare to dream! 
Peter from Southam Lions judged the 
competition and Izzy G, Year 7 was 
identified as the overall winner.

Peace Poster Competition

Random Acts of Kindness 
Students from the Sixth Form 
Wellbeing Team society went along 
after school to have a very cold, 
exertive weeding session until it 
was too dark to see one another! 
The students worked with Mrs 
Tomlinson and Mrs Legg to help get 
our memorial garden back to its 
former glory, remembering our 
former students like they deserve. 



Southam College students raised £120.79 in support 
of the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal, that is run 
by Galanos House for the Southam District.  
A huge congratulations goes to Galanos House for 
raising over £22000 in total for the 2023 Appeal.

Southam Food Bank Collection
Thank you to all staff and students who supported our Southam food bank 
collection this Christmas. 
Southam College’s Global Virtues and Cultural Ambassadors visited the 
food bank and handed the donations over. Students got to experience first-
hand the work of the local food bank and how they support local people. 
Students asked great questions and learnt how the food bank operates. 
Thank you to Southam Food bank for letting us visit and be part of such an 
incredible programme! 

 



Sports News
Congratulations to Jamie in year 10 who 
has recently signed for Northampton 
Town FC. We are extremely proud of 
your achievements and cannot wait to 
see you progress. Well done Jamie.  

Trip to Morningside Arena 
In November, the PE department took 40 students to Morningside Arena to 
watch Leicester Riders take on London Lions in a British Basketball League 
fixture. 
Leicester Riders fought well in the first 
half but went into halftime losing by a few 
points. In the 3rd quarter, our students 
got behind the Riders as they clawed 
back and led the Lions into the 4th 
Quarter. London responded with some 
good 3-point shots and came away with 
the win but some amazing Basketball, 
great atmosphere and a really close 
score made evening a great success. 
Our students were very loud the whole 
game and thoroughly enjoyed the 
experience and certainly learnt a thing or 
two! It was a pleasure to spend the 
Friday evening with them.

A massive congratulations to 
Isabelle K who competed for the 
English School Athletics team in 
the SIAV International Pentathlon 
Championships in Cardiff. 
Taking part in the 60m Hurdles, 
Shot Putt, Long Jump, 200m and 
800m, Isabelle, competing against 
athletes from the year above,  
finished a very creditable 9th, and 
was also part of the Gold medal 
winning England team. 
Well done, Issy and here's to 
many more successes in Athletics 
this season! 
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